
           

 
Candidate Meet and Greet Thursday May 29th, 3:00- 5:00  JR/SR Highschool Media 
Center: 
 
Greetings Manchester Community Schools Family,  
(MCS students, families, staff, community members, all stakeholders) 
 
The Manchester Community Schools Board of Education would like to sincerely thank everyone 
who has helped us in our Superintendent search so far. Your involvement in feedback sessions 
and detailed comments on feedback forms shared with the board are greatly appreciated! 
 
We are in the final stretch of the process! Last week our three finalists, Sean Wightman, Steven 
Head and Stephen Keskes all met with student groups, staff, administration and 
parents/community members. They also gave presentations and were interviewed by the board 
a second time.  
 
This Thursday May 29th will be a final opportunity for our community members to interact with 
our finalists. Our candidates will take time during the school day to tour our schools and learn 
about some of the details of our buildings, facilities, day to day operations and schedules. 
 
All three of our candidates will then be available for a meet and greet session in the JR/SR 
High School Media Center from 3:00- 5:00 pm. This is an opportunity for anyone in our 
community, students, staff, families to introduce themselves to our candidates. You can bring 
questions or just get to know them a little. There will be light refreshments provided. Feedback 
forms will be available for guests to fill out which will be shared with the board.  
 
We hope you will consider attending to personally meet our final three candidates!  
And again, thank you so much for your patience and participation as we work together to select 
our next educational leader! 
 
Respectfully,  
 
Sandra Wiitala, President 
Manchester Community Schools 
Board of Education 



 


